STATE OF

COLORADO Lennberg - DNR, Patrick <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Grand Island Resources Request for Extension
1 message

Daniel Takami <danieltakami@gmail.com> Thu, Feb 16, 2023 at 3:32 PM
To: Patrick Lennberg - DNR <patrick.lennberg@state.co.us>

Cc: Sergio Rivera <sergio.rivera@novametallix.com>, Je'an-Paul Brewer <jpbrewer@nedmining.com>, Sean Muller
<smuller@nedmining.com>

Mr. Lennberg,

Enclose is a request for extension to file the Designated Mining Operation Limited Impact Conversion (110d).
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Daniel J. Takami

President, Sustainable Metal Solutions, LLC
President, Nederland Mining Consultants Inc.
President, Grand Island Resources, LLC
danieltakami@gmail.com

501.256.4444

*¥*x***Confidentiality Statement******

The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information. It is intended only for the use of
the person(s) named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution
or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy all copies of the original.
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GRAND ISLAND M-1977-410

RESOURCES February 16,2023

Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety
c/o Mr. Patrick Lennberg

1001 E 62nd Ave,

Room 215

Denver, CO 80216

RE: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION TO FILE DESIGNATED MINING OPERATION LIMITED IMPACT CONVERSION (110d)
OPERATION RECLAMATION PERMIT APPLICATION PACKAGE; Cross Gold Mine, Permit No. M-1977-410

Dear Mr. Lennberg:

In accordance with COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety HARD
ROCK METAL MINING 2 CCR 407-1, 7.2.3 (2)(c), Grand Island Resources (GIR) hereby respectfully requests approval by
the Division to extend the required 180 days for submittal of the application by the Operator (7.2.3 (2)(b)), for a period of
1 year.

GIR requests the extension given that the preparation of the Environmental Protection Plan and Emergency Response
Plan would be based on the following on-going work

1). The groundwater and surface water quality data currently being collected as part of Technical Revision 10 (TR-10);
2). Development of a Groundwater Conceptual Model, and;

3). Time to engage Third Party Consultants to develop related studies, process analytical data and assess potential
environmental impact, prevention, and management strategies as well as preparation of an Emergency Response Plan.

GIR looks forward to the Division’s approval of the extension and to continued communication with the Division on the

topic.

Respectfully submitted,

Do T

Daniel J. Takami

President, Grand Island Resources LLC
danieltakami@gmail.com
501.256.4444
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